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La Casa is building a new school and the entrance to La Casa off of Arcadian Avenue will become more active

as a location for drop off and pick up of students.  In order to keep this parking zone more clear for turn over of

vehicles, La Casa is requesting the parking zone stated above to be modified to be 30 minute parking during a

certain time of the day.  Department of Public works has no issues with this change and recommends

approval.
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